
David S. Wall 

[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [Cell: (408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

May 6, 2019  

                                            

To: House Committee on Health Care; [and many others]. 

 

Re: [SB 64 A]: Intent and clarification is needed. 

 

I have been watching the numerous and onerous Bills concerning the Economic Development of Eastern Oregon. 

 

The Economic Development of Eastern Oregon is fraught with calamities associated with Oregon's recognizing 

"Licensures" to entice "out-of-state" Licensed professionals to relocate to Eastern Oregon Border Economic 

Development Region. 

 

A discussion concerning [HB 2454]'s influence on [SB 64 A] is prudent to refine "definitions" and "Licensure 

acceptance-conditions and responsibilities." 

 

By the way, [HB 2454] places unnecessary and avoidable burdens on all Oregon Nurses and Nursing students.  

 
                                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                                                  /s/ David S. Wall 
///  ///  /// 


